
 

September 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

This letter contains information regarding our expectations around PE kit for the coming school year. 

 

As students are now being asked to come into school in their PE kit on the days where they have a PE lesson 

timetabled, we are re-issuing our guidance on PE kit which can be found on the website: 

 

Students in Years 7- 10 

PE kit for students in these years should be as follows: 

• Edmonton County PE Polo Shirt 

• Edmonton County PE Shorts 

• Edmonton County PE Skirt 

• Edmonton County Tracksuit top 

• Edmonton County Tracksuit Trousers (joggers) 

• Edmonton County PE Socks 

• Trainers with non-marking soles 

 

Students should not be wearing other items of PE clothing in place of these. If they are wearing a coat to keep 

warm, it should be plain navy blue or black. 

 

Uniform can be purchased online at: 

 

www.uniform4kids.com  

https://www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk/c/70/Edmonton-County-Secondary  

 

Currently these items are in stock and available. If you have ordered kit and it has not arrived, students may 

wear something plain black or navy blue, but must bring proof that an order has been placed for uniform. This 

could be a screenshot of an online order. 

 

Students in Year 11 

PE kit for students in these years should be as follows: 

• Edmonton County PE Polo Shirt 

• Edmonton County PE Skirt 

• Trainers with non-marking soles 

 

* Students in year 11 will be allowed to wear tracksuit bottoms, so long as they are plain navy blue or black 

* Students should not be wearing leggings in place of the PE skirt 

Students should not be wearing other items of PE clothing in place of these. If they are wearing a coat to keep 

warm, it should be plain navy blue or black. 

 

From Monday 14th September students not complying with these uniform expectations will be issued a uniform 

detention. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the information in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 

Progress Lead in the first instance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr A Lloyd, Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.uniform4kids.com/
https://www.smithsschoolwear.co.uk/c/70/Edmonton-County-Secondary

